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Happy holidays and warm wishes 

to all TRIO Talent Search students! 
 

 

Have a wonderful winter break and return to school in January with a 

renewed sense of purpose and motivation. The Talent Search 

program has planned for a wonderful spring 2023 and hopes that 

students will take full advantage of the opportunities that exist for 

them. For seniors, the new year will be an important time for 

decision-making. If college is a part of the plan, a lot of details must 

be taken care of to make that happen. That is why it is so important 

to visit with the Talent Search advisor or school counselor to make 

sure that all the details like financial aid, housing, and registering for 

orientation are finalized. Don’t wait until the last minute to begin 

planning. With a good plan, anything is possible and that is when 

dreams are realized. 



 

 

- Sharon K. Robertson, Administrative Specialist 
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Program Objective 
Results for 2021-2022 

- Mani Souriya, Associate Director/Statistician 

In grant year 2021-2022, the program served 1,132 students, 826 (73%) of them were low-income and 



 

 

  

Preparing for High School 
with an Eye on College 

Eighth graders, it is time to start thinking about going to high school with an eye on college. 

There are certain requirements to get into Wichita State, University of Kansas, K-State, Fort Hays, 

Emporia State, and Pittsburg State. When selecting classes, be sure to take the right courses to 

increase the odds of being admitted to college. The classes should include four units of math, three 

units of social studies, three units of science, and one year of a foreign language such as Spanish.  

Keeping grades up to maintain a GPA of at least a 2.50 or above is important too. Questions about 

high school can be directed to a TRIO Talent Search advisor or the school counselor. 

 

- Stephanie Haynes, Middle School Director 

“Develop a passion for learning, if you do, you will never cease to grow.” 

- - Anthony J. D’Angelo 



 

 

 
  

 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the TRIO Talent Search 

program is to identify, encourage, and 

assist low income and potential first        

generation college students to complete a 

secondary education, enroll in post-

secondary education, and complete a 

postsecondary program. 

  

Program Staff 

Clockwise: Mani Souriya, Associate Director/Statistician; Stephanie Haynes, Middle 
School Director; Thip Phichith, Program Educational Advisor/ACT-SAT Coordinator; 
Emily Roets-Estevez, Program Educational Advisor/Financial Literacy Coordinator; 
Suresh Menon, Program Educational Advisor/Mentoring-Career Coordinator; Sharon K. 
Robertson, Administrative Specialist; and Larry Ramos, Executive Director                     
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